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TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On August 3, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
entered Order 01 (Order 01) in Docket UG-230470 regarding proposed tariff revisions by 
Puget Sound Energy (PSE or Company) related to the Washington State Climate 
Commitment Act (CCA). Order 01 allowed PSE’s proposed tariff revisions to become 
effective subject to conditions, which include the Company developing and proposing a risk-
sharing mechanism to balance compliance risks between the Company and its natural gas 
customers. 

On April 25, 2024, PSE submitted a compliance report pursuant to paragraph 20 of Order 01. 
PSE confirmed that as of Jan. 1, 2024, it had enrolled 70,641 customers identified as low-
income or potential low-income. PSE has flagged all 70,641 accounts as eligible for the cap-
and-invest credit under the CCA. 

On June 20, 2024, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter in this docket informing the 
Commission that it had reviewed the Company’s compliance filing and believes that the 
submitted compliance report satisfies the condition imposed in paragraph 20 of Order 01. 

The Commission confirms that the compliance report filed by PSE on April 25, 2024, 
complies with paragraph 20 of Order 01. 

 
 
 
JEFF KILLIP 
Executive Director and Secretary 
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